
Happy Birthday to John Clifford School. Thanks for making it so special.
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Thank you to all for coming to the open events. We met some 
fantastic past pupils and staff and heard some amazing stories. 
We even met a lovely lady who was born in The House and who 
lived here a long time ago. What a great week for the children.



So long, farewell, auf wiedersehen, goodbye

This term, we say goodbye to Mr Lambert, Mr Standen, Mrs Laud, Miss Wain and Miss 
Draycott. We thank them for the work that they have done for the children and the 
support they have given families over some many years. We wish you all the best with 

all that you do and know that we will remain a special part of your story. 

Governors

We are looking to recruit new 
governors to our great team.

If you would like to know more 
please email 

janine.waring@johnclifford.school

Friends of John Clifford

The Summer festival is 14th July 
and we hope to see you all there. 

We are still accepting tombola 
donations on the gate so have a 

look and a clear out of all 
unwanted presents! 

Please help: 
friends@johnclifford.school

New Family Members

We have found some new ducks and rescue 

hens. We have also introduced some new 

ducks to Daffodil, who was traumatised to 

lose his wife and best friend . The four of 

them are now good friends and Daffodil has 

already taught them how to get to the 

pond!

Please note that school is closed 
Friday, 7th July for an INSET Day. 
Staff will be attending a White 
Hills Park training day at Trent 
Vineyard. 
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